
Conference FAQ 

Where will the Conference dinners and meetings be held? 

• The Conference events will be held in the Burke and Wills Hotel. 

 

What is the Cancellation Policy? 

• Full refunds will be offered for cancellations up to 1 month prior to the Conference. 

 

Can we have more information around Friday? 

• Friday morning the two buses will pick up delegates in Toowoomba and at the Brisbane 

Airport (approx. 10.30 am) before heading to Samford on the north-western edge of 

Brisbane. For interstate delegates who may need to arrive in Brisbane on Thursday, the Ibis 

Brisbane Airport hotel is located right at the airport terminal. 

 

How can we get back to Brisbane after the Conference? 

• Brisbane delegates may wish to drive their own cars up to Toowoomba on Friday.  

• Delegates will be surveyed to see if group transport is a viable option. However, given 

different flight schedules and bus hire cost, it is likely that Greyhound or Murray’s buses will 

better suit individuals’ needs. Both Greyhound and Murray’s offer 3 bus services per day to 

Brisbane Airport, at a cost of around $50. Both companies operate out of the Bus 

Interchange/Station which is a block away from the Burke & Wills conference venue. There 

is also a couple of shuttle bus services, though I am unsure of the cost and pickup points. 

• Toowoomba Wellcamp Airport (TWB) offers limited flights, usually at higher cost and is 

located 20 km from the city centre, so most locals use the Brisbane or the Gold Coast 

airports. Gold Coast flights are often cheaper and there is a good range of flights if anyone 

wants to throw a couple of days at the beach into the mix. Buses do run between Gold Coast 

and Toowoomba. 

 

What is the weather like in Toowoomba in October? 

• Days will most likely be warm and sunny in the mid 20’s oC, possibly higher, but nights are 

always quite cool with an easterly wind and a cardigan or jacket is recommended. 

 

 

 

 


